
 
 
 

July 26, 2021 
 

VIA E-FILING PORTAL 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
 

Re Notification of Proposed Change in Control of Wholesale 
Carrier Services, Inc.  
Docket No. UT-210165 
 
Notice of Consummation 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Please be advised that the transaction described in the Notification of Proposed Change in 
Control of Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc. filed on March 11, 2021 with the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission was consummated on July 15, 2021. 
 
The entities involved in the transaction are Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc. and BCM One 
Group Holdings, Inc. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
undersigned counsel. 
 

Sincerely,  
       
      

Todd B. Lantor 
LUKAS, LAFURIA, GUTIERREZ & SACHS, LLP 
8300 Greensboro Drive, Suite 1200 
Tysons, VA 22102 
Phone: (703) 584-8678 
E-mail: tlantor@fcclaw.com 
Counsel for BCM One Group Holdings, Inc. 
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cc: Leon Nowalsky 

Nowalsky & Gothard, APLLC 
1420 Veterans Memorial Blvd.  
Metarie, LA 70005 
Counsel to Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc. 


